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*TRAFFIC ALERT* 
Park Avenue Railroad Tracks near Elm Street Closed to 

Traffic Thursday, September 2nd & Friday, September 3rd 
 

LaGrange, Ga. September 1, 2021 – The railroad tracks on Park Avenue 
near Elm Street will be closed to traffic starting Thursday morning, 
September 2nd. CSX workers will be shutting down this area of track to 
make repairs to the railroad track. 

 
The railroad tracks are expected to be open to traffic by Friday 
afternoon, September 2nd.  



 
Motorists are encouraged to use an alternate route during this time.  
 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 

Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 

kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

Facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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